
 

Mrs. McLean’s Grade 2/3Class 

 

 

September News 

September Outlook 

 
- Math – Number Sense and Patterning 

- Language – Guided Reading, Journals, 

Shared Reading, Spelling, Printing 

- Science – Grade 2 Properties of Liquids and 

Solids; Grade 3 Forces Causing Movement 

- Religion – Believing; Created and Loved by 

God 

- French -Taught by Mme. Bradley 

- Health & Music – Taught by Mr. Edwards 
 

Needed Supplies 

 
Students will not be allowed to share supplies this 
year. Please make sure that your child has the 
following in a pencil case/pencil box: 

 
Pencils, erasers, scissors, pencil crayons, 
markers, crayons, ruler, white glue and stick 

glue. 
 
The following colours of duotangs will be used: 
Yellow, Green, Orange, Blue, Red, Black 

 

Agenda Bags are also a good idea. 

Welcome Back! 
Parent(s)/Guardians: 

Welcome to a new school year of learning and fun. I hope your child has a happy and productive 
year. The best learning environment involves a close alliance between home and school. This can be  
established through mutual support and frequent communication.  

As a teacher, I have high expectations for all of my students. I always encourage my students to 
do their best and nothing less. I believe that every child is special, unique and has a variety of strengths  
and weaknesses. I will provide open-ended activities, which allow each student to work up to his or her 
potential. I believe that this year will prove to be a challenging and exciting year for your child.  

 
Important Reminders 

 
- Sign your child’s agenda each night (this 

will be checked each day) 

- It is a good idea to have a change of clothes 
in your school bag in case of spills or 
accidents 

- Indoor running shoes are required 

- Make sure all forms get filled out and signed 
through School Messenger 

- I will be sending home Scholastic Orders, 
you can order books online through our class 

code.  http://scholastic.ca/clubshop  Class 

code: RC207739 

Online Class Info 
 

Students will be set up with their Google Accounts 
during the first few weeks of school and will be able 
to access our Google Classroom if they are absent 
from school for a given period of time or if we return 
to Virtual Learning. All of their login information will 
be posted to the inside of their agenda. We also 
have a Class Website that is updated weekly with 
important information for students and parents. 
http://smcdsbmcl.ss9.sharpschool.com/parents___st
udents/teacher_websites/mrs__mc_lean_s_class 
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